
From: Laura Carter   
Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2023 8:58 PM 
To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Premier shop 
 
 
 
I oppose to this shop due to selling alcohol up to 11pm weekdays and weekends in a built up 
residential area and close to schools  

 

mailto:licensing@westberks.gov.uk

